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DATE:  September 6, 2022 
 
TO:  Principals and Assistant Principals 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Sharon Jensen, Consultant Student Support Services 
Michelle Reyes, Prevention Specialist 

 
SUBJECT: September Attendance Flyer 2022 
 

 
  
 
Principals and Assistant Principals, 
 
Hopefully you have had a wonderful start to the year! 
 
Stressing the importance of school attendance in September has been proven to have great benefits on 
attendance for the remainder of the school year. Students who miss more than 3-4 days in September go on 
to miss almost a month of school. Included is a September flyer sent out to parents on PeachJar but it would 
be wonderful to make this available in your schools as well. A new attendance flyer will be sent out each 
month as we strive for better attendance. 
 
We hope we are starting the year off strong with attendance! 


